
We’re halving all public transport fares 
from Saturday, 1 June 2024

What’s changing?
Public transport fares will be halved from Saturday, 1 June 2024. 
Adult, concession, urban, non-urban, and child/student fares will be halved until 30 June 2025.
Services will continue to operate according to their current routes and timetables for the 
duration of the half price fare period. Public transport may be busier during this period. 

Do I need to do anything?
No, your fare will be automatically halved when you pay.

Can I still use my Greencard/Transportme card?
Yes, Greencard/Transportme cards will automatically update to charge half price fares during  
the relevant period. Passengers should tap on as normal when they board.

Are other transport fares going to be halved?
No, fares for ridesharing, taxi, private bus services provided by schools, Skybus and the  
Bruny Island Ferry are not included. 

What are the new fares for adult or adult concession passengers?
The Fare Finder farefinder.transport.tas.gov.au/ allows passengers to calculate half price fares 
for all adult and adult concession tickets. 

What are the new fares for child/student passengers?
For students travelling on public buses, fare-paying school buses and ferries, the student 
fare will be reduced from $2.00 to $1.00. Students will also continue to receive a 20 per cent 
discount when using a smartcard or purchasing a 10-trip ticket. This reduces the smartcard fare 
from $1.60 to $0.80 per trip and the cost of a 10-trip ticket from $16.00 to $8.00.

For more information
Talk to your bus driver or operator.
Contact Passenger Transport at 
Phone:	 6166 3343
Email:	 ptfeedback@stategrowth.tas.gov.au
Web:	 www.transport.tas.gov.au/public_transport
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